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Wibsey Primary School

North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL

Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

11th January 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 3 CLASS VISITS – WEDNESDAY 17TH JANUARY 2018

As part of our PSHE work Year 3 will be going on an Ultimate Church Visit to the Salvation Army in Wibsey to find out about the Salvation Army and the work it does locally, nationally and internationally.  There is no charge for this visit.

Class 3.3 and half of class 3.1 will be leaving school at approximately 9.20 am and will return in time for lunch.  Class 3.2 and the other half of class 3.1 will be leaving school at approximately 1.15 pm and will return to school no later than 3.30 pm. 

Children should be in full school uniform.  

We will be walking to the Salvation Army so children should wear a warm coat and suitable footwear.  This visit is covered by the permission for local visits that was completed when your child started at Wibsey Primary.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Paskin, Mrs Hunter-Smith, Mrs Germaine and Mrs Ellis-Barker

Year 3 Teaching Team

